
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

April 2024: 

Tues 30th—website photos 

May 2024: 

Fri 3rd —Non-uniform day 

in school in exchange for 

HCP tombola prize. 

Mon 6th—Bank Holiday 

and Hayton May Day 

event 

Sat 11th—PTA Wine Tasting 

Evening, 7pm-9pm, 

Hayton Reading Rooms 

Mon 13th to Thu 16th– KS2 

SATs Week 

Sun 19th—Hayton Open 

Gardens 

Fri 24th—break up for Half 

Term today. 

June 2024: 

Mon 3rd—back to school 

today 

Wed 5th—class 

photographs 

Wed 19th to Fri 21st—Y5/

Y6 Residential 

July 2024: 

Mon 1st to Wed 3rd—

Y3/Y4 Residential 

Sat 13th—PTA Summer 

Fair 

Fri19th—school breaks 

up for Summer at 

2.30pm 

Newsletter: 26th April 2024 

Information and Reminders 

 

Strive for Five—Reading Challenge—REMINDER 

We are getting very close to awarding our first ‘Gold Wise Owls’ for 

reading at home for 20 minutes at least 5 times a week. Please, please 

make sure that if your child reads and/or you hear them read, that 

you log it in their reading diaries/planners. We want as many children 

to achieve as much as possible throughout this Summer Term. Thank 

you for your assistance with this. 

Non-Uniform Day—Friday 3rd May 

A reminder that school will have a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd May. 

Children can come into school in their own clothes in return for a tombola 

prize for the Hayton Community Project’s May Day event on the Bank 

Holiday Monday. 

New website and photographs 

I am currently beavering away behind the scenes on a new school 

website, which will be both ‘mobile-device friendly’ and much more 

intuitive and user-friendly than  our current site. With this in mind, on 

Tuesday 30th April a professional photographer is coming into school to 

take photos to ‘show our school off’ for the new website. She will be in 

school all morning catching children ‘in action’ learning and playing. If 
you DO NOT wish your child to be on these photographs, please can you 

let us know BEFORE Monday 29th April? Many thanks in advance for this: 

office@hayton.cumbria.sch.uk 

Hayton’s May Day 

The HCP are holding the annal May Day event on Monday 6th May. It will 

be on the WALNUT FIELD this year. 

Hayton Open Gardens 

The date for the event this year is Sunday 19th May. School will be providing 

refreshments for the event in the school hall. Any donations of cakes, 

biscuits, buns etc… would be greatly appreciated to be brought into school 

on Friday 17th May. Thank you in advance. 

Sports Day 

We have penciled Friday 24th May into the diary for our annual Sports Day. 

Parents are welcome to come and watch the morning class events and 

afternoon races. We ask that parents and visitors leave the school field 

during the lunch time break. More information will follow soon. 
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Reminder—FINAL SCHOOL GATEWAY PAYMENTS 

Please can you ensure your School Gateway balances are paid this 

weekend . 

 

Reminder: Breakfast Club / After School Club and other club bookings—

New SYSTEM 

Please remember it is parents’ responsibility to make club bookings for 

their child/ren on Arbor https://login.arbor.sc/. Bookings for all clubs are 

open until 2 hours before clubs start i.e. 05:50 for Breakfast Club and 13:30 

for all After School Clubs. If you are struggling with the App, please try the 

computer version as many parents have come and said that is more 

intuitive as they get to grips with the new system.  

 

School Places Available 

It  has been wonderful recently to show around potentially new families  

our #teamhayton families. Thank you to all of you who speak so highly of 

our school and recommend us to others you know who are moving into 

the area.  

At the moment we have spaces available in all our year groups, 

including our Nursery and Reception ‘Little Acorns’. 

Your continued support is immensely appreciated. 

https://login.arbor.sc/







